
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Beginning May 1, 2025, we will no longer 
accept payments in the Sioux City office. 

You may pay 

• online via Pay.Gov, with a debit card or ACH 
payment, or

• by mail or in person, at the Cedar Rapids office

Send money orders or cashier’s checks to: 
Clerk, U.S. Bankruptcy Court
Northern District of Iowa
111 7th Avenue SE, #15 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401 

Do not mail cash. Cash is accepted in Cedar Rapids


